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Silver Cross Hospital.

1200 Map e Road, Joher, Ilhnon 60432

Telephone (811) 729 7811 '

June 5, 1981

Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1, Region III
Nuclear Regulatory Q2rmission
799 Ibosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Wiederan:

'Ihis letter is in response to the results of your routine safety inspection
conducted at Silver Cross on April 28, 1981, covering NBC Byproduct m tieral
Licenses No. 12-01127-01 and No. 12-01127-02.

On May 29, 1981, via Purilator Transport Service, the Strontium 90 Ophthalmic
applicator was returned to 1tnersham, 2636 South Clearbrook, Arlington Heights,
Illinois 60005, for disposition. 'Ihe above source was on our License No. 12-01127-02
at the time of purchase in 1970 and in same manner anitted during a period of license
renewal process.

'Ihis action should place Silver Cross in cxraplete coupliance with your agency.
If you have any questions regardmg this, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,*

Samuel Wachtel
Assistant 1dnunistrator
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oc: Mr. M. Fodor
Mrs. B. Craig

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to before m this 6M day of June, 1981, A.D.

OaoLGw
Notary Public

My Ccmnission Expires: b-/d -V3
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